
Dear all,  
 
The halls haven’t yet been decked with Holly but they are certainly ringing out with the sound of 
Christmas show songs!  All the children are getting very excited about showing off their acting and 
singing performances over the next few weeks with Year R going first! We look forward to seeing 
Year R parents at the Church for the ‘Wriggly Nativity’ next Tuesday morning, it’s a wonderful sight!  
Don’t forget to buy your tickets for ‘A Midwife Crisis’ and ‘Scrooge’.  All the funds that we make go 
directly back into the costumes, props and other resources needed to put on the show. 
 
Year 1 this week had a lovely visit to Christ Church Cove this week where they had the opportunity 
to learn about and understand the true meaning of Christmas for Christians.   
 
Some ‘thankyous’ this week…..firstly to ‘Cove Christmas Trees’ who have kindly donated a lovely 
Christmas tree for the playground!  You can get a 10% off voucher for your own tree from the of-
fice. The second thanks goes to Dunelm for providing us with some wonderful Christmas gifts that 
we have been able to support families with.  I then want to thank ‘The Lions’ for a generous donation 
of £250 which we will use to buy some much needed educational resources to support the curriculum. 
We also thank Bridges who always sponsor the Christmas Fayre with a donation. Lastly I want to 
thank Mrs Fitzpatrick and Miss Ramsier for heading up all the organisation for this years marvellous 
Christmas fayre! 
 
Miss Ovenden 
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Saturday 30th Nov—Wembley Trip 

Monday 2nd Dec—Book Fayre starts 

Tuesday 3rd December—Year 3 Egyptian Day 

Tuesday 3rd Dec—Year R Nativity at the Church (9.45am) 

Wednesday 4th Dec—Year 4 Roman Day 

Mon 9th and Tues 10th Dec—KS1 Show—2pm 

Tuesday 17th (2pm & 6pm) & Wednesday 18th Dec (6pm) KS2 Show 

Monday 16th December—YR/KS1 to Aldershot Pantomime 

Wednesday 18th December—VR Science workshop for Year 5 

Thursday 19th Dec—Xmas Lunch 

Friday 20th December—LAST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 6th January—FIRST DAY BACK 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Kayleigh & Luciano 

High Expectations: Charlie & Lily 

Friendliness:  Ayesha & Malaya 

Confidence: Daniel & Adalyn 

Respect: Roza & Mia 

Fairness: Rishaan & Olly 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are  Darcie-
Summer, Avani & Elsie . 

Well done to Canton and  Aspire Class who won class 
of the week for good attendance. 

Harold and Charlie were awarded the Smart Award! 

We had a visit from  

Santa today! The 

children had a love-

ly time telling him 

all their wishes for 

Christmas! 


